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 Elmdale 

2019-2020 Hanover Parent and Child Community 
Program  

 
 Attention: Elmdale Parents 
 
Elmdale  School and The Hanover Parent and Child Community 
Program would like to invite you to bring your preschool children to 
attend a weekly parent and child program being run out of 
Southwood School.   Come with your children to have fun, learn, 
play, create and sing.   This program is free and provides a snack.   
No registration is needed, just drop in when you can.  
  
Children enjoy playing with and learning from other children.   It is 
important for children to be exposed to playing with other children 
so they learn how to share, participate in cooperative  play and 
express themselves.    Children will have the opportunity to play 
with a variety of toys, sing, complete crafts and learn new games.      
  
This program is  being provided for preschool children to promote 
the development of school readiness skills.       
  
Come join Miss Lill:  
When: Wednesday afternoons from 1:15 - 3:15 
 
This program runs Wednesdays starting September 18,  2019 and 
ending June 3, 2020. 
Families can attend weekly or just drop in when you can.) 
Please note the location: 
Where:  Room Hut # C 2 at Southwood School   
* We will follow the same schedule as the division school 
calendar in regards to school closure days.  

 


